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Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Pennsylvania Dept. of Agriculture
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

Attn: Ms. Mary Bender

March 1, 2007

Dear Ms. Bender,

I am writing to state my position on the new laws being drawn up in Harrisburg
regarding the changes to the Dog Law.

I was told by my friend to write with any comments I might have. After reading the
information I looked up on the AKC website I must firmly state that I feel that the old laws
should absolutely be better enforced and doing that just might solve many of the existing
problems that the Governor claims need fixing.

Maybe there is some room for stricter laws on the large puppy mills, plus I am very
much against puppies and kittens being sold in pet stores, but that's all the changes that
need to be made until it is proven that new laws are actually needed.
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